
Class 1 Week by week 

Summer 2017:  Week 11 

Summer seems to have returned and we were blessed 

with a perfect afternoon for Sports Day.  I hope you 

will agree that Class 1 did their bit for the teams 

and enjoyed taking part.  Thank you to so many 

parents who were able to come along to support them. 

We all enjoyed the Teddy Bears’ Picnic and Summer 

Fair too, ending the day on a high note. 

 
Class 1 have been exploring Fantasy Stories and using 

ideas from them in their writing.  We will be putting 

their work on display in the school corridor, ready 

for the new start in September. 

 

To end the term our focus will be about how summer 

affects our everyday life, including the weather and 

the clothes we wear, plus what is happening in the 

gardens. 

 
We are collecting in all of the Love-Books-Library 

packs.  Please can you return them to school ASAP – 

reminders will be sent out if needed. 

 

Next week 

Swimming will be a Fun Session for Y1, please send in 

kit plus your contribution as usual. 

       
On Thursday afternoon Y1 pupils will be going to 

Sowerby School to take part in a Fun Run and Multi-

skills session which will be lead by Y5/6 Sport 

Leaders.  This gives them the opportunity to develop 



confidence and skills as well as making new friends 

from other schools.  They will need PE kit in school 

to change into before they go. 

 

 


